
 

 

 

 

 

 

Canine Legislation Position Statement  

 

PET CHOICE  

 

The American Kennel Club® emphatically supports freedom of choice in selecting a pet. 

AKC® actively promotes efforts to ensure that people are educated, understand the demands of 

responsible ownership and have access to a pet that is right for them. AKC strongly opposes any 

measure that restricts choice by compelling people and/or retailers to obtain pets solely from 

shelter or rescue distributors. 

 

 


